
Cycle Toronto Davenport

Ward Advocacy Group 

davenport@cycleto.ca 

March 10, 2020

Toronto and East York Community Council 
2nd floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

RE:  TE14.56: Traffic Control Signals and Intersection Improvements - College Street,

Dundas Street West and St. Helen's Avenue

Dear members of Toronto and East York Community Council: 

Cycle Toronto Davenport, the Cycle Toronto ward advocacy group for Ward 9, wishes to 
express its support for the traffic control signals and intersection improvements on College 
Street, Dundas Street West, and St. Helen’s Avenue, as detailed in Item TE14.56. 

The ​proposed changes​ will make it easier and safer for people riding bicycles to cycle between 
College Street and the West Toronto Rail Path. As well, closing St. Helen’s Avenue to traffic will 
make the intersection safer for all road users.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Cycle Toronto Davenport 
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